
  
 
   

Health and Environment Committee 

Erratum to Report No. 21, 57th Parliament – Health Practitioner Regulation 
National Law and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2022 

 

The Health and Environment Committee would like to correct an error in the committee’s Report No. 
21, 57th Parliament – Health Practitioner Regulation National Law and Other Legislation Amendment 
Bill 2022, tabled on 1 July 2022. 

Chapter 3 of the report examines the Bill, including evidence concerning the introduction of a proposed 
power for the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Authority and National Boards to issue interim 
prohibition orders (IPO) to unregistered practitioners, including practitioners whose registration has 
lapsed or been suspended.  

On page 13, a joint submission from the Australian Medical Professionals’ Society (AMPS) and Nurses’ 
Professional Association of Australia is incorrectly listed as being supportive of this amendment in the 
Health Practitioner Regulation National Law and Other Legislation Amendment Bill. 

The committee wishes to clarify that the AMPS does not support the introduction of IPOs to 
unregistered practitioners set out on page 21 of the joint submission which states the ‘AMPS does not 
support division 7A and recommends it be rejected from the National Law amendments’.  
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